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Reminders:       

Please keep in mind, we play outside Daily 

unless we are under a weather advisory. 

Please send in appropriate attire and 

accessories.  

Home Connection:   

Please continue to read to your children and ask them 

open-ended questions.  

Cubbies: Our space is limited so please take-home 

additional jackets left in your child’s cubby. They only 

need one full change of clothing and a coat. Also, your 

child may have one small blanket and stuff animal, if 

they wish to have one. 

Weekly Themes: 

March 2-6: Shapes and Patterns 

March 9-13:  What’s the Weather? 

March16-20: Welcome Spring! 

March 23-27: Birds 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Shapes and Signs 

Dear Families, 

We are looking forward to this fun month of activities! Our first 

week, will be all about shapes and patterns. We will explore 

all aspects of shapes. We will look for shapes all over the 

classroom and we will have a shape hunt outside. 

During our second week, we will discuss weather and have 

the opportunity to experience the changing season outdoors. 

We will talk about the daily forecast and if it is going to be 

sunny, rainy, cloudy or windy. Spring is almost here, and we 

are very excited about that. Over the past weeks it has rained 

a lot, so we have had the opportunity to talk about what rain 

does and how it helps plants grow.   

 We will then move from weather to Welcome Spring by 

discussing the signs of the changing season and changes in 

the weather. Spring is also a great time to celebrate the 

greatness of this wonderful season. It is the beginning of new 

things. 

Our final week in March, we will learn all about birds and go 

on some fun outdoor explorations. Birds are sure interesting 

creatures. They are quite a sight to see. We will sort birds by 

color and shape. We will discuss birds that do not fly. We will 

do art activities and manipulate different items to help us 

explore our themes. 

Happy March Everyone! 

Ms. Jamie and Ms. Carol 

 


